Interstate 805 HOV/Carroll Canyon
Road Extension Project Newsletter

Highway and Rail Projects to Improve Transportation
Network in Sorrento Valley

In an effort to provide you with an update on the Interstate 805 HOV/Carroll
Canyon Road Extension Project, we are writing to share with you the second
in a series of newsletters that outline the progress we’'ve made so far and to
inform you about what’s upcoming. The newsletter includes a construction
progress report, a sneak peak at the next steps and information about the
planned transportation and transit improvements for the Golden Triangle.

Scheduled to open to traffic in the summer of 2013, the Interstate 805 HOV/
Carroll Canyon Road Extension Project
adds approximately two miles of S i
new High Occupancy Vehicle (HOV),

or carpool lanes, in each direction
along 1-805 from Interstate 5 to

Carroll Canyon Road, offering new
transportation choices for travelers. The
project will also extend Carroll Canyon
Road to connect with Sorrento Valley
Road and surrounding businesses and
adds a new northbound Direct Access
Ramp (DAR).
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Additionally, active construction is
beginning early this month on Phase 1
of the Sorrento to Miramar Double
Track Project. The project is the first of two phases of construction that will
help speed passenger and freight rail services by straightening the slowest,
steepest, and highest curve territories of any segment on the Los Angeles-
San Diego-San Luis Obispo (LOSSAN) rail corridor. Phase 1 of Sorrento to
Miramar Double Track will provide 1.1 miles of second track, parallel to

the existing track south of Sorrento Valley Boulevard to east of I-805 in the
Golden Triangle. Phase 1 is expected to be completed by the end of 2013.

For more information about these projects, or any other projects related to the
NCC Program, please visit KeepSanDiegoMoving.com.
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